NMHA Dress Code Policy
Prior to the start of the season, the NMHA Board shall approve the Team Dress Code.

It is the goal of the association for teams, coaches, executive members and volunteers to look
professional and uniform both on and off the ice when representing our organization.

All Players and Coaches on Rep and Select teams shall be required to wear a shirt and tie (any
colour), black dress pants, black dress shoes (or boots) and a team jacket to all home and away
games. (Trainers are an exception to this rule. Trainers are expected to wear appropriate attire
given their function) ie. a team warm-up suit.

Female Bench Staff and Players may substitute a shirt and tie with a blouse.
During REP practices, Team Staff shall be required to wear an approved NMHA warm-up suit. For
House League practices and games, coaches shall be required to wear approved NMHA warm-up

jacket.

Off-Ice Apparel and Merchandise

Rep Players shall be responsible to purchase and use an NMHA approved hockey bag.

In an effort to consolidate and regulate the style and quality of clothing being worn, ALL on-ice
and off-ice clothing and must be pre-approved by the Executive's Clothing Committee. A list of
approved items will be provided to the teams.

Additional off-ice clothing and novelties may be permitted provided the following criteria are met;

e The item is approved by the Clothing Committee for use by all teams.

* The item's design, style, colour or logo is not altered.

* The clothing must be purchased through an approved NMHA supplier or directly from the
association.

* Whatever item the team chooses, the players shall be uniform.

Should a team acquire unapproved products without the consent of the Clothing Committee, the
team shall not be permitted to use these items at anytime.

NO clothing shall be purchased from any other source other than official suppliers specified by
NMHA Clothing Committee.

Use of the NMHA Logo
Any use of the Trademarked logo is not permitted without the consent of the Clothing Committee.

Teams are prohibited from creating/purchasing their own wares or logo’ed items until receiving
written approval from the Clothing Committee.
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